
Notice of Recessed Public Hearing: 

The noticed January 8, 2020, Zoning Board of Appeals Public Hearing on the five Variance Applications 

for the Hannacroix Solar Project was held as scheduled and recessed until a future undetermined 

date.  As soon as the continuation date is known, it will be posted here.   

 


